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6 December 2024 

 
 

Dear parents/carers,  
 
I am writing to inform you that Mrs Rushton has decided to leave Stafford Manor 

High School.  
 

Mrs Rushton would like me to pass on that she wishes Stafford Manor High School 
continued success and growth in the years to come.  
 

As a result of Mrs Rushton leaving the school, we are working hard behind the 
scenes to ensure that students who were taught textiles by Mrs Rushton have a 

trained professional in place to support their learning moving forward.  
 

Mrs Mandley, the head of creative design faculty has clear plans in place to support 
students in the classroom at this time and to ensure they continue to make 
progress with their learning.  

 
In addition, I will be supporting Mrs Clay (Assistant SENDCO) and other members 

of the SEND team to ensure that students with special educational needs are fully 
supported in all of their lessons and also as part of any planned interventions.  
 

I am working with the local authority and school governors to ensure we recruit a 
suitable replacement for Mrs Rushton as soon as possible.  

 
Thank you for your understanding at this time.  
 

Best wishes, as always  
 

 
 
Mr R Adams 
Headteacher  

 


